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STATEMENT


Universal Periodic Review of Mozambique
24rd Session – 19.01.2016
Statement by Ambassador Steffen Kongstad
Mr President,  

Norway welcomes the delegation from Mozambique. We commend the accession to several conventions and the adoption of a new Penal Code. 
Norway recommends that Mozambique swiftly adopts a new Penal Procedure Code and Correctional Execution Code to allow for alternative sentencing. 

Norway recommends that Mozambique works to promote freedom of expression in line with international human rights principles, including by repealing criminal defamation laws.

Norway recommends that Mozambique ensures that the National Human Rights Commission has sufficient resources, personnel and a clear mandate to carry out its work in line with the Paris principles.

Norway recommends that Mozambique ensures the right of association of NGOs working on issues of sexual orientation and gender identity.
To ensure that women acquire access to rights guaranteed in law, including to safe abortion services, Norway recommends that Mozambique utilizes opportunities to obtain grant funding i.a. from the World Bank’s Global Funding Facility.
Thank you, Mr President. 
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